Dear Boat Owner
Do you remember the “Boat for Hope” day we organised in 2010, well we have again been asked by the Variety Club if we could repeat it again on Sunday 15th July next. Of course we took the liberty of saying “of course we can”.
In 2010 we entertained over 100 disadvantaged children, their parents, siblings and carers and as one very prominent sailor said afterwards “that was the best day I have ever had with my boat”. Another quote worth mentioning was when another skipper said to me “Pat do you know what I will never forget? No tell me. It was when the young lad gave me a big hug before getting off the boat”.
Anyway, enough of the reminiscing on what was a very memorable and rewarding day for all concerned.
In addition to those boat owners who have already contacted us we would like to enrol as many boats of all sorts including ribs as possible. The “visitors” will vary greatly in their disability while some will have no physical disability. 
Various sectors in the Club will be performing chores on the day similar to 2010 eg. the Puppeteer Class will be allocating the visitors to appropriate boats while the Howth 17 Class will be assisting with people boarding boats. 
Sutton Dinghy Club and Clontarf Yacht & Boat Club have again kindly agreed to loan us buoyancy aids.
If your boat and crew are available it would be much appreciated. Please contact either of the undersigned, preferable by text or email. 
Regards
Brian Turvey, 086 832 74 25 begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting, email; turvey.brian@gmail.com
Pat Murphy,   087 253 13 41 begin_of_the_skype_highlightingend_of_the_skype_highlighting, email; patandolivia@hotmail.com
